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Secretary,

Royal Commission on Indian Affairs for the

Province of British Colu

necessary regulations. It has since been shown to you

that Indian agents have received copies of the game laws

and regulations, and, therefore, my letter of August 15th

is, in a great measure, substantiated by your own observa¬

tions.

I am, Sir,

Your obedient servant,

A. Berga - William

Provincial Gane Parden.
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